
 

 

 

Welcome from the President 
 

Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year University of Akron MFT/C students! 
Whether you're new or returning I wish you abundant success in your studies 
as we begin another exciting year. As members of our MFT/C community at the 
University of Akron, I'd encourage you to challenge yourself in your studies and 
to become involved in our extra-curricular opportunities like Delta Kappa 
Lambda! 
 
 
The MFT/C student members and faculty advisors of Delta Kappa Lambda have 
made amazing contributions to the field of MFT/C and to the community as a 
whole through clinical training workshops, guest lectures, local toy and food 
drives, counselor self-care programs, student mentorship program, and 
community outreach. Delta Kappa Lambda will assist you enrich your academic 
experience while you assist the local community and MFT/C profession! 
 
 
On behalf of myself and the Delta Kappa Lambda Board of Directors, welcome 
back to the MFT/C program! Please join us at DKL as we enter a new, exciting 
year.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rick Dawson 
MFT/C PhD Student 
President of Delta Kappa Lambda 
 


